
 

 

Community Consolidated School District 59 
Preparing Students to be Successful for Life 

 

NOTICE OF STRATEGIC PLANNING ORIENTATION 

   
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ​The a facilitator from the                   
Consortium for Educational Change will convene a Strategic Planning                 
Orientation session to be held from ​4:00-6:00 p.m. on Thursday,                   
August 29, 2019 ​in the Boardroom of the District 59 Administration                     
located at 1001 Leicester Rd. | Elk Grove Village, IL 60007   
 
A quorum of the Board of Education may be present during portions or                         
all of the Strategic Planning Orientation, but the Board will take no                       
action as a public body during the planning session. 
 
DATED​ this ​27th day of August, 2019​ Elk Grove Village, Illinois. 
  
 
 Janice Krinsky 
President, Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


